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MCK formalizes mandates to improve 
how it operates 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Seskéha/August 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that formal Unit 
Mandates, including the Executive Office, have been approved by 
Mohawk Council Executive Directive (MCED) at the June 26th Council 
Meeting.  
 
In 2012, the MCK conducted a comprehensive organizational review with 
the goal of designing a structure that would improve how the MCK 
operates. It determined the need for a structured and standardized work 
environment. Official Unit Mandates were developed as a result of that 
review. 
 
"Unit mandates provide the management, staff and community with a 
clear understanding of the scope, authority and responsibilities of a 
particular Unit," stated Executive Strategic Officer Richard Basque. "It 
provides a structured foundation for managers to further develop their 
management authority and accountability; accountability to the Council of 
Chiefs and to the community." 
 
The Unit mandates will be re-evaluated at the beginning of the next Chief 
and Council term and coincide with the entire three year term.  
 
The mandates, as well as the corresponding resolutions are available on 
kahnawake.com/mandates. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

 

Technical 
Contact: 
Richard Basque 
Executive Strategic 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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